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It is time again to ask you to clean out you’re 
closets, garages everywhere you have things 
stored that you would like to donate to Coastal 
Quilter for the Live/Silent Auction 2010. This 
event will take place on Thursday, August 13, 
2010 and we have an exciting evening planned. 

We are also looking for donations for our Live 
Auction and would love to have donations 
from members of handmade items like: quilts, 
knitted items, garments, table runners, etc. We 
are happy to give you a tax form for deduction 
on your taxes for the amount the item sells 
for. I know folks would love to bid on some 
of the lovely work that you have created.  

If some members have a talent or a skill that 
they would like to donate like teaching a class 
for a group or a skill that could improve some-
one’s living space or an old antique of some type 
maybe a sewing machine (actually old or newer) 
or a table or quilting stand, maybe a picture or 
a piece of furniture that would be desirable. 
It is appreciated if you will sort your items 
and only donate things you believe are sale-
able. Do remember though that one person’s 
trash can be someone else’s treasure. 

We can store any items you have now so 
bring them to a meeting or if you can-
not bring it in let me know, and I will stop 
by your home and pick it up for you. 

If you have containers that you believe would be 
of use in packaging our auction items like those 
plastic envelopes that sheets, blankets or pillow 
cases are sold in, please donate those or other 
appropriate containers – all are appreciated.

We will not be taking or picking up items 
for the auction after the July 9th meeting!  

Please contact me, Cathe Hedrick,  for 
pick up or for any questions at 
Chedrick6@cox.net

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

Coastal Quilter’s Guild 
Silent & Live Auction Acquisitions!

It is the time of year that trees and gardens 
burst into bloom under stunning blue skies.  
Nature is creating in full force and it should 
inspire us to forge ahead with our Community 
Quilting activities.  We only have two more 
months before we deliver our “creations” to the 
Teddy Bear Cancer Foundation Project.   Now 
is the time to finish up your latest project and 
turn it in at the next meeting.

We still have all sizes of quilt kits to get you 
started, as well as a few un-finished objects 
(UFO’s) if you want to complete something 
quickly. We also have patterns for you to check 
out, or copies of patterns for you to take home, 
and batting if you need it. Remember, Nancy 
King is available for quilting. Contact her at 687-
2063 for her set-up fee of $45.00.

Please read more about the project and our 
guidelines on our website at: http://www.coast-
alquilters.org/community_quilts.html. We look 
forward to seeing more of your beautiful quilts 
in the next couple months.

For questions or comments please contact:

Lou Ann Smith:  
louannsmith6@hotmail.com 
Jeanne Surber:  
 jbs@surber.sbcoxmail.com

Community Quilts  
Spring into Action!

CENTRAL COAST QUILT SHOP 
TOUR June 5, 6 & 7, 2009.

The tour this year includes 11 shops from 
Carpinteria to Paso Robles. 

The website for the tour is www.central-
coastquiltshops.com A tour newspaper and 
map can be downloaded from there as 
well.

Get Your Carpools together and get on the 
road!
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Elected Officers & Committee Chairs 2008-2009

From the Library: Check Us Out!

Looking for inspiration for your 2010 Quilt Show entry? Want to try the techniques of our 
latest speakers? When you return library books this month, come see our new additions! 
Here are just a few:

Melinda Bula’s book is as charming as our March speaker herself. In •	 Cutting Garden 
Quilts: Fabulous Fusible Flowers, learn how to translate a flower or fruit photo into a 
design, build depth with colors, and use special threads to enhance your quilting. The 
close-up photos are sheer eye candy.

Love parallelograms? Jan Krentz’s •	 Quick Star Quilts & Beyond offers special techniques 
for piecing detailed geometric patterns with 45˚diamonds and those pesky set-in 
seams.

April speaker Peggy Martin offers lightning-fast techniques and gorgeous results in •	
Paper Piece the Quick Strip Way.  

In •	 One Line at a Time, Charlotte Warr Andersen shows how to “use simple tools to cre-
ate elaborate quilting fills” with minimal or no marking, from cross-hatching and pivot 
points through clamshells and sinuous geometric curves.

Fans of strip-rolls will appreciate •	 Jelly Roll Quilts by English quilters Pam and Nicky Lin-
tott with 17 projects, each of which uses just one roll of those sumptuous 2-½“ strips.

If you appliqué, or even just fantasize about doing so, you’ll enjoy •	 William Morris in 
Applique  by Michele Hill. Here you will find the elaborate flowers, birds, and coiling 
tendrils that give Morris’s textile and wallpaper designs their enduring appeal. 

For pick up of donations for the library or our July book sale, contact Heather Georgakis at 
hgeorgakis@hotmail.com. 

May Program  
"Is It a Painting or What?"  
Often BJ Adams is asked this 
question.  She'll be flying in 
from Washington DC to show 
us slides and some of her 
actual work.  Look at her web-
site:  BJAdamsArt.com  and 
see how she uses hundreds 
of colors of thread to create 
images on fabric.  Her work-
shop "Drawing with Lace" is 
expected to be very exciting.

B.J. Adams' workshop on Fri-
day 5/15, "Drawing and Lace 
in Machine Embroidery" has 
only nine members signed 
up for the class.  If you've put 
off signing up, now is the 
time to call Suzy Pelovsky at 
(805) 898-0850.  Get your seat 
reserved for this adventurous 
workshop.

President:   
Darilyn Kisch

VP Current Programs:   
Dee Johnson 

VP Future Programs:   
Cathe Hedrick 

VP Workshops:   
Suzy Pelovsky 

Recording Secretary:   
Kathy Draine 

Corresponding Secretary:   
Barbara MacCallum & Jean 
MacMillan

Treasurer:   
Naomi Hicks 

Parliamentarian:   
Edalee Keehn 

Public Relations: 
Vacant

Block of the Month:   
Loose Threads

Challenge:   
Kathy Rose & Isabel Downs 

Coast Lines Distribution:   
Mary Ringer 

Coast Lines Editor:  
Juli Shulem 

Coast Lines Layout:   
Jean Phillips

Community Projects:   
Lou Ann Smith  
Jeanne Surber 

Door Prizes:   
Sue Kadner  & Chris Allen

Historian/Photographer  
Doris Gilman & Carol Boyce

Librarians:   
Heather Georgakis & Kathy 
Laabs 

Membership:   
Becky Gallup  
Jean Faison

Opp. Quilt Ticket Sales:  
Rochelle Schneider

Refreshments:   
Liz Turner 

Satellite Groups:   
Liz Turner 

Webmaster:   
Lou Ann Smith 

Welcome Committee:  
Diane Moore & Barb Postma 

Outreach:  
Betty Kelley 

Opportunity Quilt 2009:   
Quilt Provider: Kathryn 
Draine 
Ticket Sales: Sue Davies 
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From Darilyn’s Desk:
During the last 10 months, all aspects of membership have been a Board prior-
ity. In searching for ways to continue to grow membership and meet the needs 
of our guild, the board has elected to add Membership to the current nine 
board positions. This means that the position of Membership Committee Chair 
will be deleted and a Board of Directors position “Membership” will be cre-
ated. As our by-laws require the general membership to vote on all the Board of 
Directors annually, you will see this new addition on the May general election 
ballot. Who has volunteered for the 2009-2010 Board? Check this newsletter 
for the slate of nominees.

Plan on coming early to the meeting so that you have time to vote AND time 
for socializing, signing up for workshops, hanging blocks for Block of the 
Month, checking out a library book, turning in a community quilt, and buying 
raffle tickets. 

Arrive even earlier and take a few moments to complete a member question-
naire.

The more the Board knows about you the better we can serve you!

Until then, let’s go sew! 
Darilyn 

Future Programs 
June 
The Quilt Challenge is on our calendar...yea!  
Is your "Travel Poster Art" almost finished?  
This evening is more fun if you take part in it 
and submit your own masterpiece.

July 
Our picnic is always a fun time for all.  New 
this year ~ we'll be having a book sale at this 
event as well.

August 
Our fun Silent/Live Auction is scheduled.  
There will be no library or door prizes this 
evening.  Do you have some wonderful item 
that we can auction off?  Hint:  Look under 
your bed for that amazing item that you 
forgot about.

September 
...a sneak preview for Sept....  John Flynn's 
"The Perfect Cover" lecture and his "Pickle 
Dish" workshop.  Wowie!!!

Organizing Tip of the Month: 
from Juli Shulem, Professional Organizer

So, since the call for auction items has been 
made, this is the perfect time to start purging 
your sewing room and beyond.  But where 
does one begin?!? If the entire area is in the 
same shape, then start at one corner of the 
room and go around clock-wise so you aren’t 
jumping around from place to place.  It is 
best to get ONE area done well, than to start 
and stop repeatedly all over the place.  The 
best trick for making this doable, is to use a 
kitchen timer.  Set it for 60 minutes and when 
it goes off ~ stop.  Do this every day and you 
will be amazed at how much will be accom-
plished.  Need assistance getting started or 
organizing what is left to keep…that’s where 
I can help.

 – Juli Shulem

May Birthdays 
Happy Birthday  to one and all!

Jeane Johnson   May 3 
Ruth McMullin  May 3 
Becky Gallup  May 4 
Lorna Morck  May 4 
Rita Hardin   May 4 
Shirley Morrison  May 5 
Barbara Kuhn  May 5  
Lena Scharfeld  May 5 
Dorothy Fitch  May 10 
Judith Patterson  May 10 
Ursula Dial  May 10 

Judy Boesler  May 11 
Kathy Piasecki  May 13 
Mary Bursek  May 14 
Liz Muhlhauser  May 17 
Michelle Peerson  May 20 
Nancy Sweet  May 21 
Susan Reinart  May 23 
Joey Strait  May 24 
Darlene Vior  May 25 
Susan Davies  May 28 
Isabel Bartolome  May 29 
Jean Mac Millan  May 29 
Heather Georgakis May 30 
Mary Ringer  May 30

Coast Lines is published monthly by: 
Coastal Quilters of Santa Barbara, Inc.  

P.O. Box 6341 
Santa Barbara, CA 93160 

http://www.coastalquilters.org

Subscriptions are free to members.
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The “ship may be sailing soon”, but there IS still time to complete 
your entry for this year’s Challenge, The Art of Travel Posters!  Just 
think of the wonderful “memory” quilt that will be yours to keep, 
along with some special “surprises”… Don’t feel “LOST” and set 
adrift…your entry might be chosen as one of the lucky “OCEANIC 
FIVE“ super-prize winners!

You’ll find a “passport” application on line at (http://www.coast-
alquilters.org/challenge.html) and at the bottom is the Challenge 
Entry Form.  It is permissible to turn in your entry at the May 
Guild meeting ( extra copies will be at the meeting), OR call either 
“cruise director” to make arrangements to drop off your entry to 
them no later than the FIRM deadline of Monday, June 1, 2009.  

The COMPLETED entry form must accompany your challenge 
quilt.  To protect your quilt and ensure anonymity, place your quilt 
in a pillowcase and attach the form to the outside.  Please print your 
name and phone number on the pillowcase.

Either of us will be happy to receive your entry at one of our homes, 
OR you may deliver your entry to Kathy between 8:00 am to 5:00 pm 
weekdays at the corporate office of Jordano’s, located at 550 S. Pat-
terson Avenue in Santa Barbara (just down the street from Goleta 
Valley Cottage Hospital, heading towards the ocean).  If you want 
to drop off your entry there, please call Kathy in advance for specific 
directions and to ensure she’s there for your arrival.

Got questions? Contact Kathy Rose  
or Isabel Downs

The S.S. COASTAL QUILTER will set sail on its global voyage 
Thursday, June 11th, casting off promptly at 7:00 pm.  Plan to arrive 
at 6:30 for “early boarding and check-in”, making your “tour favor-
ites” selections, and selecting your “cabin” for the round trip!  (No 
assigned seating!)

kkk

All Friends and family are welcome to attend!

Thanks to our “CAPTAIN and CREW” we have a special announce-
ment:  ALL GUESTS THAT EVENING RECEIVE A FREE “BOARD-
ING PASS”!

That’s right:  NO “CRUISE” CHARGE AT THE GANGPLANK!

What a great opportunity to invite all of your non-member quilt-
ing buddies, family and friends, and show them what our Guild is 
all about, AND what a “fun” group we are!  The 2009 Opportunity 
Quilt “Cosmic Explosion” will be on display… and we’re planning 
some fabulous Door Prize opportunities centered around the eve-
ning’s theme, too!  

We “challenge” ALL of you to help boost our membership!
Join in the fun… wear a comfortable Hawaiian shirt or other tropi-
cal attire!        

Don't Miss the Boat!

Here’s Your Golden Opportunity!
Our Guild programs are generally planned months in 
advance to accommodate the scheduling and booking 
of our wonderful guest lecturers and workshops.  For 
some “hard-to-get” speakers, this can be up to TWO 
YEARS!   Careful thought and consideration are given 
in attempting to bring you a variety of programs that 
will satisfy EVERYONE’s quilting and related interests.  

Well, here is a golden opportunity for an enterpris-
ing Guild member to seize the reins and “design 
your very own Guild program” -- something of 
particular interest or inspiration to YOU!  Here’s 
your chance to come up with a fun and imagina-
tive idea to encourage our members to take part in 
one of our MOST POPULAR programs of the year.

What are we talking about?  The Mem-
bers Only Quilt Challenge, of course!

When we voted to change our fiscal year to run 
from July through June, it was suggested that it 
would be a great idea to “end” the year by celebrat-
ing the talents of our Guild members.  What better 
way to do that than by holding the Members Chal-
lenge program in June… and to “begin” the new 
fiscal year by welcoming our new members at the 
July picnic.  From “start” to “finish” it’s all about US!

The Members Challenge is designed to provide creative 
inspiration for ANY member choosing to participate, 
by offering a carefully selected “challenge” with certain 
design and/or construction criteria.  This can really be 
ANYTHING, but the primary goal is to promote cama-
raderie, through participation, for ALL members of 
the Guild whatever their skill level or quilting style.

Here is a challenge for YOU:   Step up to the plate and 
be 2010’s “MVP”!  Rotating the challenge chairman-
ship among our members keeps this program event 
fresh and lively!  There is a “challenge binder” chocked 
full of past ideas and how the challenges were put 
together, so you DON’T need to worry about a thing!

This “volunteer” committee chair position is really 
loads of FUN… even more so if you team up with a 
friend or two, and let your creative juices flow!  You’ll 
make a bunch of new friends along the way, too! 

Who DOESN’T like to have fun?  
Contact Darilyn Kisch TODAY!
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Inland Empire Quilters Guild Quilt Show 
May 1-2, 2009 

We will have a silent auction. We also are selling tickets for op-
portunity baskets and each one contains a sewing machine. Our 
opportunity quilt will be raffled off on Saturday. JOIN US! Plenty of 
Vendors as well.

Email Contact: busyfingers2000@hotmail.com

Antelope Valley Quilt Association's Quilt Show
May 16-17, 2009 
Admission is $7 for two days, Husbands and children under 12 are 
free. There is also $5 for parking.

Antelope Fairgrounds/J. P. Pavilion Building
2551 W. Ave H (at Hwy. 14) 
Lancaster, CA 93536. 

There will be a fashion show on Sunday, at 1pm, quilt auction on 
Saturday, at 1 pm., vendors, door prizes, Children's color block 
workshop, opportunity quilt drawing, and a Bernina sewing ma-
chine drawing. 

Email Contact: jharrington66@earthlink.net
Website: www.avqa.org

Around the World in Stitches Show
May 16-17, 2009 Sat 10-6, Sun 10-4

Cal State Univ Northridge 

Presented by the San Fernando Valley Guild and Valley Quiltmakers 
Hoffman Challenge Quilts, Asilomar Raffle Drawing, Vendor Mall, 
Quilt Auction Sunday 2PM, and much more.

Email Contact: pureag@sbcglobal.net
Website: www.quiltinginthevalleyshow.com 

Central Coast Quilt Shop Tour
June 5, 6 & 7, 2009

It is approaching quickly! The tour this year includes 11 shops from 
Carpinteria to Paso Robles. Everyone at every shop will receive 
a free original quilt pattern and a chance to win that days door 
prize basket. For those that complete their passport and visit all 11 
shops they are eligible to win the grand prizes as well.....a custom 
commemorative purple featherweight sewing machine....more 
than 100yds of fabric and $550 in gift certificates ($50 from each 
shop). We are so excited! Creation Station has a fun theme this 
year…you’ll just have to get to their shop and she what kind of 
crazy stuff they have in store for you! 

The website for the tour is www.centralcoastquiltshops.com
A tour newspaper and map can be downloaded from there as well.

All That Jazz 
June 5-6, 2009
Friday 9am-6pm; Saturday 9am-4pm.

Presented by North Cities Quilt Guild - their biennial quilt show

Placentia Presbyterian Church
849 North Bradford
Placentia CA

Email Contact: northcities@yahoo.com
Website: northcities@yahoo.com

 Explorations 2009
June 13-14, 2009

A quilt exhibition of traditional and contemporary works pre-
sented by Santa Monica Quilt Guild.  Located at Loyola Marymount 
University in Westchester. More details available soon.  

Contact Tina Nord 310/838-4333.
Email Contact: dahlnord3@yahoo.com
Website: www.santamonicaquiltguild.org

Mountain Treasures XXI 2009 Quilt Show
Labor Day Weekend
September 5 – 6, 2009 Sat. 10-5 Sun. 10-4 
Admission - $5.00 Children under 12 Free

Big Bear Middle School 
41275 Big Bear Blvd.
Big Bear Lake, Ca. 92315 
 
Presented by the Busy Bears Quilt Guild of Big Bear Lake 
Boutique, Exhibit Quilts, Vendors, Wearable Art, Door Prizes 

For More Information call: Sharon 909 844-4545 or 
Bonnie 909 866-3906
Email Contact: bbcquilter@yahoo.com

The Traveling Quilters
September 17 – 2, 2009

Our Temecula Quilt-Away Retreats are always fun and productive 
weekends. It’s a great opportunity to finish projects or start some-
thing new. We usually have anywhere from 30 to 45 people at the 
retreat so it’s always fun to see what people are working on. Each 
person has half an 8-ft table for sewing space in our large, well-lit 
classroom. Once again we'll be staying at the Vina de Lestonnac 
Retreat Center in the Temecula wine region.

Email Contact: sue@travelingquilters.com
Website: www.travelingquilters.com

Events Around California
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Lucky APRIL Door Prize Winners 
Candace Burton x

Yolanda Garcia x

Ursula  Dial x

Karen Pickford  x

Liz Zok x

Our thanks to all who bought tickets. We hope the 
winners
enjoy their prizes.  

Chris Allen & Sue Kadner 
Door Prize Co-Chairs 

A BIG Thank You to Our Donors! 
We appreciate the support of those
who donated items for January's prizes including:

Baron's Fabrics•	
Creation Station•	
Craft Essentials•	
Grant House•	
Heartwarmers Mercantile•	
Quilter's Dream•	
Treasure Hunt•	
Anonymous Guild Members•	

Block of the Month for June
OK, are you ready for the GRAND FINALE?  The theme for the 
geometric design for the month of JUNE is ….  (drum roll)…. 
Any combination of three of the preceding month’s geometric 
shapes! Here’s a list of all of the shapes we’ve had so far:

Square – Rectangle – Circle – Parallelogram – Oval – 

Triangle – Diamond – Stripes – Hexagon – Arcs/Curves

Put any three together, and make a block that will dazzle your 
friends.  Here’s some ideas:  for all you curvy quilters, put 
together a flower garden of circles, ovals, and arcs.  For you tra-
ditionalists, the list is endless: Ohio Star? Mariner’s Compass? 
Or how about a Joan Miró with a floating hexagon, a spaghetti 
arc, and a flaming cube? Want something simple? Do a square, 
rectangle, and stripes. We are really looking forward to seeing 
what you can come up with…Go for it!

The theme for this year’s blocks is Geometrics. Each month has 
featured a different geometric shape.  There have been simple 
and consistent guidelines for the entire year, slightly modified 
for the Grand Finale:

Guidelines: 
1. You may choose any size block as small as 4 inches square (fin-
ished), up to 16 inches square (finished) as long as the finished size 
is divisible by two (4x4, 6x6, 8x8, etc.). Don’t forget to build in your 
seam allowances–the working block would be one-half inch bigger 
than the finished block.  

2. All blocks must have black borders – preferably at least one inch 
wide. If you use a pattern with a background, make that background 
color black as well.  The border and background can be pure black, 
or black-on-black fabric.

3. No large or busy prints – think Batiks, Bali prints, brights, tone-
on-tone, jewel tones, primary colors, whatever you think will look 

great. Have fun sewing, everyone!  See you in June.

–The Loose Threads satellite group 
susan@carty.com

Food Bank Drive
Don't forget that we are collecting canned goods for 
the Food Bank here in town.  If everyone brings just 
one can to each Guild meeting, we will be able to take 
over 100 cans to the Food Bank each month.  It seems 
impossible that there are hungry people here in this 
beautiful town, but it's not, and there are!  Please help 
us collect canned food each month--it's not a lot to do, 

and the collective results are really wonderful.  Thanks!

I Madonnari 2009
This annual festival takes place on Memorial Day 
Weekend, May 23 - 25. Marlene Pearson will once again 
create a chalked quilt for the Guild. This year's design 
will be bright and colorful in the flavor of Kaffe Fassett.
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Quilting Resources

If you are a member of the Coastal Quilters Guild and have products or services relating to quilts, you can be listed in this section of our news-
letter. Your listing is free, and special attention will be paid to members offering discounts, “stash” cards, classes or sale events. Please send 
your information to Juli Shulem, Newsletter Editor, 713 Cathedral Pointe Lane, Santa Barbara, CA 93111 or email jshulem@aol.com.

Antique Quilt Dating Guide— By 
Style 
Written by Kimberly Wulfert 
www.antiquequiltdatingguides.com 
805.649.1821

Baron’s Fabrics 
Discount to Members 
379 Carmen Road 
Camarillo, CA 93010 
www.baronsewfab.com 
805.482.9848

Craft Essentials 
Discount to Members 
187 South Turnpike 
Santa Barbara, CA 93111 
805.681.3115 

The Creation Station  
Fabric & Quilt Shop 
Classes, Retreats and Online Shopping 
Dawn and Patrick Farrier, owners 
Large selection of cotton solids/prints 
and flannels all priced at $6 per yard.  
252 East Hwy 246, Unit A 
Buellton, CA  93427 
www.thecreationstation.com 
805.693.0174 

Grant House Sewing Machines 
Discount to Members & Classes Offered 
128 B East Canon Perdido 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
www.granthousesewingmachines.
com/ 
805.962.0929

Nancy King 
Santa Barbara Custom Quilting 
www.sbcustomquilting.com 
805.687.2063 

Professional Organizer Juli Shulem 
20% discount given to members. 
Need to organize your sewing room 
better, or perhaps other places as 
well?  24 yrs. experience organizing 
spaces and people.  For a complete list 
of services check my website:  www.
julishulem.com.   
964-2389

Quilt Ventura 
Stash Card & Classes Offered 
4572 Telephone Road  
Ventura. CA 93003 
www.quiltventura.com 
805.658.9800 

Santa Barbara Quilting Retreats 
Cathe Hedrick 
P.O. Box 91429 
Santa Barbara, CA 93190-1429 
www.santabarbaraquiltingretreats.
com 
805.899.3947

The Sewing Parlour 
Silk thread, classes, Floriani stabilizers 
and interfacing  
1333 De La Vina Street; Suite A 
Santa Barbara, CA 93101 
www.thesewingparlour.com 
805-899-0058

Susan Italo/Wild Onion Studio 

Custom Long-arm Machine Quilting,  
Wearable Art, Wild Onion Jacket Pattern 
www.wildonionstudio.com 
http://wildonionstudio.wordpress.com 
Susan@Wildonionstudio.com 
(805) 746-0186

The Treasure Hunt 
Fabric Card 
919 Maple Ave. 
Carpinteria, CA 93013 
www.carpinteriaquilts.com 
805.684.3360

SEWING MACHINES FOR SALE 

Featherweight Sewing Machine (Black)—runs well, 
good condition. $400 call Ruth at 965-5949

EuroPro Shark (Target brand) white, lightweight,  with case
20 Accessories/feet, 35 stitch designs. Used only two 
times, received a second one as a gift! $150 obo
Call Maggie at 967-1714 or e-mail maggiekeenan@yahoo.com



Coastal Quilters Guild Inc
http://www.coastalquilters.org

Coastal Quilters Guild of Santa Barbara and Goleta is a nonprofit, 
educational and charitable organization. The purpose of the Guild is to 
educate its members about the history and preservation of the art form 
of quilting and its related topics; to learn new techniques and improve 
skills; and to inform the community at large about our quilt making 
heritage.

Guild Meetings are held on the second 
Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. at:

St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church 
4575 Auhay, Santa Barbara, CA 

This Month’s Meeting 
May 14th, 2009 7:00 p.m.

Next Month’s Meeting 
June 11th, 2009 7:00 p.m. 

Please carpool, parking is somewhat limited.

Coastal Quilters Guild, Inc
P.O. Box 6341 
Santa	Barbara,	CA	93160

CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED

NON PROFIT ORG.
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
SANTA BARBARA, CA

PERMIT No. 688

Coast Lines Newsletter
This is a monthly publication. Newsletter articles will be accepted up until the 23rd of May for the June issue. 
Send articles to the editor: Juli Shulem, 713 Cathedral Pointe Lane, Santa Barbara, CA 93111 or jshulem@aol.com



 
 
 

Guild membership runs from July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2010. To renew your guild membership, or to 
join the Coastal Quilters Guild, please complete this application form and include your check for $30.00 
dues. This form MUST accompany your check. Please make check payable to Coastal Quilters Guild, Inc. 
 
Members are responsible for supporting Guild projects by purchasing or selling tickets for the Opportunity 
Quilt; and for staffing and providing quilts for the biennial quilt show. 
 

You may bring your completed form and payment to any  Becky Gallup 
guild meeting and drop it off at the Membership Table  P.O. Box 1594 
near the entrance or mail your form and check to:   Summerland, CA 93067 
 

 
 Renewal       New Member 

 
Please PRINT clearly and fill in all spaces. (This information will be included in the Membership Directory) 
 

Name _____________________________   Birthday (mm/dd)  _________  

Address ___________________________  Phone (____) _______________  

City ______________________________   Alternate Phone (opt) (____) _____________ 

State ____       E-Mail ______________________________  

Zip ________       Web Site or Blog ______________________ 

 
 
Would you like to receive your newsletter by e-mail?   Yes     No   
 
Our members are our most important resource. Please check any that apply:  
 

  I am willing to serve on the Guild Board or as committee member. 

  I can host a guest speaker occasionally. (Please note if you have any pets or if someone  

        in your house smokes.) 

  I am a member of a Satellite Group (Group Name ______________________________) 

  I would like to join a Satellite Group. 

 

COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD 
2009 – 2010 MEMBERSHIP FORM 

 

 
 
Membership Committee Record only: 
Date payment received: ____________________   Check  Cash 

Amount received: ____________________   Check # _____________ 



 
Annual Election of Officers is Coming in May 
  
Here is the slate for the election to be held at the general membership meeting on May 
14.  Please come a little early to get your ballot, mark it, and put it in the ballot box.  
Votes will be counted at the break, and the results will be announced thereafter.  There 
will be a space on the ballot for write-in votes.    
 
Coastal Quilters Guild Election for 2009-2010 
 
Slate of Officers  
 

President Darilyn Kisch  

VP Programs Cathe Hedrick  

Speaker Liaison Dee Johnson 

Workshop 
Coordinator 

Patty Six 

Recording 
Secretary 

Priscilla Jacobs 

Corresponding 
Secretary 

Barbara MacCallum 

Treasurer Ky Easton 

Membership Becky Gallup 

Parliamentarian Edalee Keehn  

 
  
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting -- please check in at the Membership 
table and mark your ballot then.  Thank you. 
  

Edalee Keehn 
 Parliamentarian 
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